
Tuesday, April 13, 2021 
6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

City of Atlanta Department of Watershed Management 

VIRTUAL COMMUNITY MEETING 
Woodward Way Pump Station Improvements Project 

Community Update

Please join the City of Atlanta Department of Watershed Management 
(DWM) for a virtual community meeting via Zoom to discuss updates 
regarding the Woodward Way Pump Station Improvements project.

Click the link to register for the virtual community meeting: 
https://atlantaga-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kf-

usqDgoHtZqDw7Z70Q82dep7UkZz_Fn

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with instructions on 
how to join the meeting. For more information contact Public Information 

Officer Kinesia Cato at 678-387-9878 or via email at kcato@atlantaga.gov.

The City of Atlanta owns and operates Woodward Way Pump Station No.1 
(PS-01) that will be upsized to handle larger flows. The project includes 
replacing the existing PS-01 with a larger pump station. The upsizing is 

required due to the replacement of Northside Drive Bridge over Peachtree 
Creek by the Georgia Department of Transportation.

https://atlantaga-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kf-usqDgoHtZqDw7Z70Q82dep7UkZz_Fn
https://atlantaga-gov.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0kf-usqDgoHtZqDw7Z70Q82dep7UkZz_Fn

